
 
 
 

March Township Elections 
 
The March Township Elections will be held on Tuesday, March 9, 2021.   The Houston 
County Auditor’s Office handles absentee voting for this election.  Absentee voting 
begins on Friday, February 5, 2021 and ends at 5:00 p.m. on Monday, March 8, 2021.  
The Auditor’s Office will also be open for absentee voting on Saturday, March 6, 2021 
from 10:00 a.m. until 3:00 p.m. 
 
If you prefer to vote by mail, you must fill out an Absentee Ballot Application. You can 
find this form by clicking (here) or by calling the Auditor’s Office at 507-725-5803.   
Either scan and e-mail your completed application to: election@co.houston.mn.us or 
mail your completed application to: 
 
 Houston County Auditor/Treasurer’s Office 
 304 South Marshall Street, Suite 116 
 Caledonia, MN 55921 
 
Once your completed application is received, we will mail you your absentee voting 
materials. 
 
If you plan to vote absentee, it is important that you submit your application as soon 
as possible. 
 
By: Donna Trehus 
 Houston County Auditor/Treasurer 
 (507) 725-5803 
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